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Extension to Online Learning 
Following the agreement of the NI Executive, online learning will continue until at least Friday 5 March 2021.  
We acknowledge that staff, parents and pupils are working extremely hard to make this the best possible 
quality learning experience for our children.  As before, we would like to supply hard copy ‘home learning’ 
packs for all our Primary classes.  Teachers are preparing an additional 5-week pack but we are hoping that 
only 2 weeks will actually be required.  These new P1-P7 home learning packs will be available on Monday 22 
February 2021 and will be distributed in our upper playground as before.  More details will be relayed via 
Seesaw. 

Pastoral Phone Calls 
On the afternoons of Monday 8 – Friday 12 February 2021, class teachers wish to make pastoral phone calls to 
all families.  These calls are in lieu of parent/teacher interviews normally scheduled for this week of term and 
are primarily to confirm the well-being of our Oakfield families.  You will be given a day and time for your 
pastoral call via Seesaw. We will keep these in line with October 2020 telephone interviews. During this week, 
all teachers will engage with Seesaw in the morning only but will not be available online each afternoon due 
to pastoral phone calls taking place. Thank you for your understanding.  

P7 Post Primary Admissions 
In line with Pre-school and P1 admissions, P7 Post Primary Admissions will be online this year.  This can be 
accessed via the Post Primary admissions page on the Education Authority website.  The parental portal will 
be open from Monday 1 – Tuesday 16 March 2021 @ 4pm.  Post Primary Schools published their admission 
criteria on the Education Authority website on Tuesday 2 February 2021.  Mr McCluskey can be contacted 
directly at Oakfield PS & NU daily on 02893351352 or gmccluskey739@c2kni.net to discuss any part of the 
process or criteria.  Additional arrangements about supporting parents directly with their child’s post-primary 
admissions application will be confirmed in the coming weeks. 

Half term holiday 
Oakfield PS & NU will be closed from Monday 15 – Friday 19 February 2021 for Spring half term holiday. 

G. McCluskey 

School Information for Parents :  Oakfield Designated Teachers for Child Protection  
Primary School - Miss L. Gilmour             Nursery Unit - Mrs K. Wylie 
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